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Your comments

Problem: When a mobile phone contract comes to an end the provider transfers the customer 
onto a standard, inevitably more expensive tariff, without notifying the customer that their 
contract is about to expire or offer them choices. When challenged they claim it is too 
complicated or not their responsibility to do this, even though they send daily advertising 
texts to those same customers. And technically, since the time limited contract has expired, 
why not cut off the phone? Hence, the company is responsible for causing possible hardship 
to its customers, or not! If there was competition between companies, the customer friendly 
ones would keep more customers, but they act like a monopoly and all do it.  

: 



Solution: Make it mandatory for companies to notify their customers of the end of a contract 
and prevent them from charging a higher tariff without properly negotiating a new contract. 
(My tariff went up 250% for three months before I realised and contacted them, and surprise 
surprise, they had an offer for me to pay the same under a new contract, but no refund for the 
overpayment). It's a scam! Rip off Britain! Whatever! 
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